
 

 
November 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Evenings 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
A reminder - dates of parents’ evenings are as follows: 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening   21st November  Forms: R, C, L and B 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening   27th November  Forms: E, N, U and S 
 
Like last year, your child will be making appointments with teaching staff on their Parents evening sheet which will 
be given to them by their form tutors. Please take a copy of that sheet or the sheet itself to parents evening at 
school. 
 
Please note that in many subjects we have some staff who teach more than one class scheduled within both 
parent’s evenings e.g.  the Creative Arts, Humanities and Modern Foreign Languages. As in the past we allocate 
different form groups to staff within those faculties and ensure that you will be able to speak to at least one staff 
member within that faculty who teach your child.  
 
If your child does not have an appointment for a subject, please assume that the teacher is pleased with your child’s 
work and that he/she is making the progress they would expect at this stage in Year 8. 
 

During Parents’ Evenings members of the Parents, Staff and Friends Association sell tickets for a £50 prize raffle. The 
tickets cost £1 and I hope that you will support us.  Good Luck! 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the parents’ evenings.  If you need any clarification or assistance, please contact 
info@ecclesbourne.derbsyhire.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Owen-Moore  
Deputy Head Teacher 
Head of Lower School 
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